“FLORIDA” A SEMINOLE GIRL GOES TO WASHINGTON, DC.
Celebrating Florida House 50" Anniversary 2023

Florida House garden by front door

50" Anniversary

To commemorate the Florida House 50th Anniversary in October 2023, Master Sculptor Nilda
Comas is creating a smaller replica of the "Florida” A Seminole Girl statue located on the banks of
New River opposite the historic Stranahan House on Las Olas Blvd in downtown Fort Lauderdale.

Florida House

This beautiful building on Capitol Hill in DC, known as the Floridian Embassy, provides an open
door for Floridian visitors, students, dignitaries, and others. Whether it is a place to rest, eat,
charge a battery, obtain tickets to a museum or a show or host your own gathering, it is an oasis in
DC for Floridians. This unique bronze on a pedestal of colorful Seminole tiles in the garden of the
Florida House will be a standout in DC.

Book: “Florida” A Seminole Girl Statue

A book is underway that will provide information about the Seminole Girl statue, its creation in the
world famous Fonderia Del Chiaro Studios in Pietrasanta, Italy, and information and pictures about
the sponsors whose names are on the tiles.

Sponsor a Tile

The pedestal of “Florida” A Seminole Girl statue at Florida House will consist of 144 colored tiles
with names of sponsors.

Sponsor levels: $500, $1500, $1500 Each tile has 3 lines with up to 28 characters per line.
Contact Janet or Elizabeth to reserve your title with your name or in honor of someone.
Make checks payable to “Bella Legacies, Inc.” (Florida non-profit)

Mail checks with information you want printed on your tile to:

Elizabeth Bates, Bella Legacies, Inc. 6740 Douglas St Hollywood FL 33024

Contacts

Bella Legacies: Elizabeth Bates (Bowers) 954-415-2999 (Director) bellalegacies@gmail.com
Florida House: Janet Jordan 954-646-5961 (Trustee) tsjjordan@aol.com |
Legacy Art Studio: Nilda Comas 954-298-3621 (Master Sculptor) nildamcomas@yahoo.com

* DEADLINE July 31st for names to be printed on tiles (due to short lead times).
* UNVEILING October 25th at Florida House in Washington, DC.

Your support is needed to make this project become a reality.




